
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are very excited to be hosting a Santa Dash at Canon Popham for all of our 

pupils on Friday 20th December.  

All of the children are invited to come dressed in their sports clothing and 

trainers on the last day of term, ready to run 5 laps of the playground.  

If your child wishes to dress as Santa wearing a hat, beard or Christmas jumper 

then this will make the event even more fun!  

We might even have some Christmas music & bubbles to help us along the 

way!  

We wish to shine a light on the amazing life-saving service offered across our 

region by the Children’s Air Ambulance and support the amazing work that 

they do, by kindly asking for a £1 donation on the day.  

All monies raised will go directly to this charity.  

Thank you for your continued support! 

Mrs Barratt 

PE Lead & Nursery Teacher 

 


